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November 17, 2020 

 

Dear School Patrons: 

 

Moving through basketball season we are finding schools have different approaches to COVID-19 

protocol at each school. There are some similarities that you will find usual and customary.  

 

Please be prepared for a variety of requests. Those requests include some level of masking at all levels 

of attendance which includes teams, event staff, concessions, and spectators. There are levels of social 

distancing required and some building occupancy limits.  

 

I encourage all involved to be prepared to deal with these different approaches by understanding each 

school has a desire to provide a quality experience. It will require some flexibility on your part to 

attend and participate. Also understand that few of the decisions made at these schools are made by 

just one person. Those decisions are collections of decisions made in what each school believes is the 

best approach. 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 


